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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 

“All My Boast Is In Jesus” 

WELCOME  

“Build Your Kingdom Here” 

“Tell the Story (Psalm 8)” 

“Glorious Day (Living He Loved Me)” 

MESSAGE Ron Simpson 

“I Love to Tell the Story” 

CLOSING PRAYER 

September 8, 2024 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

Interactive Study Notes on the  
You Version Bible App 

CALLED TO WITNESS 
Acts 1:7-11 

Ron Simpson—The Gideons International 

https://bible.com/events/49294356
https://bible.com/events/49294356


DEACON OF THE MONTH  

Russell Jones 

ONLINE GIVING 
http://easytithe.com/

tbcrogers 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Todoay Gideon Service 10:30 AM 

 McEuen Baby Shower  
5:00 PM (please bring finger foods) 
Diapers/Wipes/Gift Cards requested 

Sept 9 Ladies Bible Study Begins 
6:30 PM 

Sept 11 Club 267 / TSM 
6:00 PM  

Sept 14 Student Ministry Matters 
Central Baptist College 

Sept 15 Missionary Guest Speaker 
Jake McCandless—Epic, Pea Ridge 

 The Lord’s Supper  6:00 PM 

Sept 22 Ron Simpson’s 70th B-day  
Temple Fellowship Hall 
Drop in 2:00-4:00 PM 

Sept 23 Ladies Bible Study  
6:30 PM 

Sept 29 5th Sunday Fellowship 

9:00 AM Laura O’Connor 
10:30 AM Emily McEuen 

NURSERY VOLUNTEERS 

SEPTEMBER 1 REPORT   

Worship Service 84 

Sunday School 37 

  

General Fund $8,462.17 

Lifeword $10.00 

Youth $25.00 

 

    Please keep  
Pastor Wade in your 
prayers this coming 
Saturday as he will 
be speaking  at the 
Student Ministry Matters 
Retreat. He will be teaching on the topic 
of “A Practical Discipleship Pathway.” 

 We want to thank everyone for their foresight and 
generosity. You see, in August 2023, the church voted to 
set aside a sum of money to be utilized for “Staff Enrich-
ment.” This budget item has enabled us to go to various 

conferences as well as prayer retreats this past year. 
 Last week, several of us attended the Sing! Conference in 

Nashville, Tennessee. The times of worship were powerful—a glimpse of heaven—
as we joined in with five-thousand others lifting up our voices in beautiful harmonies. 
The teaching from the Bible was inspiring. And the time of fellowship was refreshing. 
Thank you for providing the means for us to be blessed in this way! 

LADIES’ BIBLE STUDY 
CURRICULUM FOR THIS FALL 

http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers

